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5th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you had a restful Christmas Holiday, and happy New Year!  We have an exciting term ahead, as 

we try to discover ‘How do secret agents send messages?’ Below are some of the things we are 

learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as the homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Key text: Stormbreaker by Anthony Horowitz 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Perfect tense 

 Prepositions of time 

 Apostrophes 

 Imperative verbs 

 Hyphens in compound words  

Writing: 

 Mystery and spy stories 

 Newspaper reports and journalistic 

writing 

 Scientific writing and explanations 

Reading: 

 Recognise ways in which writers 
present issues in a range of texts 

 Recognise different points of view in a 
range of texts  

 
 

 

Decimals:  

 Reading and writing decimals 

 Comparing decimals 

 Adding and subtracting decimals 

 

Percentages:  

 Comparing quantities 

 Finding percentages 

 

Geometry:  

 Knowing types of angles 

 Measuring angles 

 Investigating angles on a line 

 

Homework Books We Are Reading 

Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every 

night. Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set 

every Monday for the week ahead.  

Planners are checked every Monday morning, 

and must be signed. 

If You Find This by Matthew Baker  

The rest of the Stormbreaker series 



  

 

Attached, you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘How Do Secret Agents 

Send Messages’? Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of 

key vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, 

including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on violet@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Hope Supple 

Violet Class Teacher 

 

 
 

 

 


